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Ms. Ruth Weeks 

ALABAMA STATE BAR 
TELEPHONE 20!5-269-1 !51 !5 

41 !5 DEXTER AVENUE 

P.O . BOX 671 

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36101 

January 21, 1994 

Head of Technical Services 
Law Library 
The University of Alabama School of Law 
Box 870383 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35487-0383 

Dear Ruth: 

Reggie Hamner has asked me to respond to your letter 
to him of January 12, 1994. 

I do not see any problem with distributing the brochures 
that you described in your letter. Occasionally, we will put 
together a packet of materials that we distribute to each 
registrant at the annual meeting. This year's annual meeting 
will be in Orange Beach, July 18-21. I do not know at this 
time whether or not we will put together such a packet. If we 
do, we will be happy to include your brochures with these 
materials. If we do not put together a packet, I am sure that 
we can come up with another way to help disseminate this 
information to those who will be attending the annual meeting. 

As we get closer to the annual meeting and have a better 
idea of what we will be doing with respect to convention 
materials, I will give you a call or drop you a note to let you 
know. In the meantime, if you have any thoughts or questions, 
please let me know. 

KBN:dw 

Sincerely yours, ,~ 
Keith B. Norman 
Director of Programs 
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